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Over the past 12 months, the CMAE has made great strides forward in the establishment of a structured 
education programme for club managers throughout Europe, and we would like to take this opportunity to 
recognise and thank CMAE members for their support in helping us make this progress. 
 
The CMAE Board of Directors believe that the creation of this structured programme is the single most 
important goal for the CMAE and working with our partners across all countries of Europe, we are getting 
closer to achieving that goal. 
 
Aristotle, the ancient Greek philosopher once said “Education is an ornament in prosperity and a refuge in 
adversity”. In the tough times we are experiencing right now, this can be interpreted as relevant and serious 
education helping managers provide practical and workable solutions to their club committees and owners. 
 
In the next few days, all CMAE members will be receiving an email reminder to please renew their 
membership for 2010. We invite you to continue working with us in the development of this structured 
education programme, not only for the club managers of the future, but to also help existing club managers 
develop their role as leaders in their clubs, and professionals in their chosen career. We are also offering 
several new membership benefits for 2010. To read further details, please click here. 
 
Please make sure we have your current contact details recorded accurately, and please remember to let us 
know if you move or change jobs – remember with the CMAE, it is the manager that is the member, not the 
club. 
 
Many thanks, in anticipation of your continued support. 
 
 
 


